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The Bapﬁsm of the Lord

Jesus came from Galilee to John at the Jordan to be
baptized by him. John tried to prevent him, saying, “I need
to be baptized by you, and yet you are coming to me?”
Jesus said to him in reply, “Allow it now, for thus it

1s fitting for us to fulfill all righteousness.”
Then he allowed him. — Mt 3:13-15
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CH LISTEN

Rachel
Vineyard

Healing the Pain of
1 Abortion, One
Weekend at a Time
@i~ | Lansing area retreat
date: February 1517. This weekend is
a designed to help you experience the
mercy and compassion of God. Itis a
chance to get away from daily pressures
to focus on the buried emotions of the
past in light of present symptoms and
begin healing through a supportive
trauma sensitive process. Transfer the
Pain of the Past into Hope and Love.
Contact: New Life Center 517993-
0291 or rachelsvineyard.org
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0 s Retrouvalille

Start the new Year with a resolution to
work on a difficult marriage. If your
marriage relationship is in trouble
please consider attending the excellent
Retrouvaille program, which is being
offered in the Archdiocese of Detroit on
the weekend of, Jan. 1820. For more
information or to register, call 248 -382-
8281.

Courage/Encourage

Courage is a Catholic ministry help-
ing men and women with same-sex
attraction, Encourage is a ministry
for concerned family members of

a samesex attracted person. Meet-

World Day of the Sick is Monday, February 11th
this year. At Old Saint Patrick, we will offer
a special Mass with anointing of the sick on

Feb. 9th at 4:00 pm Mass

. We may need

drivers to transport the sick. If you are able to
help, give us a call. Save the date and invite the
sick, elderly, or infirm who may benefit from

healing sacrament..

ings are held the 3rd Sunday of
every month in our area. Contact
Fr. John Rocus for more info at
frjiohnrocus@comcast.net

Grief Workshop

Grieving with Great Hope is a week-
end workshop for anyone who is in
the process of grieving the loss of

a loved one. Friday, January 18,
7-9pm and Saturday January 19,
10am-4pm at St. Francis of Assisi
parish in Ann Arbor. To register,
visit stfrancisa2.com/sign -up-forms
or visit goodmourningministry.net
for more information.



